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This is much like allowing untrained carpenters to install firestop systems. There is a 

time and place for specialized training, and this is one of them. I can’t even begin to 

imagine the increase of staph infections, nerve damage etc that this poorly thought 

out plan will usher in.  

 

Would you have a 711 attendant in charge of inflight refueling?  


